


 

Nonetheless, given the challenges faced, we continue to encourage the Secretariat 

to prioritise and use its resources effectively, and where necessary agilely, including 

in response to new mandates, and emerging priorities and challenges, in support of 

delivery. 

 

Mr Chair, 

 

The Secretary General has warned us of the significant amount of credits due to be 

returned to member states in 2023, and the potentially devastating impact this could 

have on the United Nations’ liquidity.  We have another opportunity this session to 

agree measures to mitigate the impact of this extraordinary situation and to help the 

Organisation better manage liquidity over the longer-term.  

   

The United Kingdom stands ready to work with our fellow member states to live up to 

our responsibilities and agree solutions that put the United Nations on a better 

financial footing. 

 
 
 


